Docket 16 WM-7



GOVERNOR
JOHN A. BEWICK
SECRETARY

The Commonwealth of Massachusetts Executive Office of Environmental Affairs 100 Cambridge Street Boston, Massachusetts 02202

May 17, 1979

Mr. James C. Malaro, Chief HIGH LEVEL WASTE LICENSING MANAGEMENT BRANCH Division of Waste Management U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission Washington, D.C. 20555

Dear Mr. Malaro:

Please put me on your notification list for the NRC/DOE informational meetings on radioactive waste repositories as per Robert Ryan's announcement of May 7, 1979.

Thank you very much.

Very truly yours,

Michael O'Hare Director of Policy Analysis

MO/msa

120 178